
  against 2649 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  against 2649 # katamartureo {kat-am-ar-too-reh'-o}; from 2596
and 3140; to testify against: -- witness {against}.[ql

  also 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862 and
3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
evidence: -- testify unto, ({also}) bear witness (with).[ql

  be 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, ({be}, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  be 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
{be} well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  bear 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 {bear}, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  bear 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], {bear} record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  bear 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862 and
3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
evidence: -- testify unto, (also) {bear} witness (with).[ql

  charge 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- {charge}, testify (unto), witness.
[ql

  charge 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- {charge},
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  evidence 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [{evidence}], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, {give}, obtain) witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, {give} (have) testimony,
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(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
{give} [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  good 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) {good} (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  have 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give ({have}) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  have 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, {have} (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  honest 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good ({honest})
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  obtain 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, {obtain}) witness.[ql

  obtain 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have ({obtain}, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  of 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
be well reported {of}, testify, give (have) testimony, (be, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  of 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, {of}) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  record 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear {record}, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  report 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
{report}, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony,
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(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  reported 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well {reported} of, testify, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  testify 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- charge, {testify} (unto), witness.
[ql

  testify 1957 # epimartureo {ep-ee-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 1909
and 3140; to attest further, i.e. corroborate: -- {testify}.[ql

  testify 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, {testify}, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  testify 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862
and 3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
evidence: -- {testify} unto, (also) bear witness (with).[ql

  testimony 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) {testimony},
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  unto 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by implication)
hortatively: -- charge, testify ({unto}), witness.[ql

  unto 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862 and
3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
evidence: -- testify {unto}, (also) bear witness (with).[ql

  well 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be {well} reported of, testify, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  with 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862 and
3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
evidence: -- testify unto, (also) bear witness ({with}).[ql

  witness 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- charge, testify (unto), {witness}.
[ql

  witness 2649 # katamartureo {kat-am-ar-too-reh'-o}; from 2596
and 3140; to testify against: -- {witness} against.[ql

  witness 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) {witness}.[ql

  witness 4828 # summartureo {soom-mar-too-reh'-o}; from 4862
and 3140; to testify jointly, i.e. corroborate by (concurrent)
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evidence: -- testify unto, (also) bear {witness} (with).[ql

 

~~~~~~
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